
Orthopedic Consultation Referral Letter 

From: Dr. John Smith, MD 

Office: XYZ Orthopedic Clinic 

Date: October 10, 2023 

To: Dr. Emily Johnson, MD 

Specialty: Orthopedic Surgery 

Office: ABC Surgical Center 

Address: 123 Health St, City, State, Zip Code 

Dear Dr. Johnson, 

I am writing to refer my patient, Mr. James Taylor, who recently underwent knee arthroplasty 

on September 15, 2023. He is due for a post-surgical follow-up evaluation and I believe your 

expertise would be invaluable in assessing his recovery progress. 

Patient Details: 

- Age: 56 years 

- Medical History: Osteoarthritis, Hypertension 

- Current Medications: Lisinopril, Acetaminophen 

Mr. Taylor has been experiencing moderate pain and swelling around the surgical site, which 

we believe requires further evaluation. 

Please find attached relevant medical records and imaging studies. I appreciate your attention to 

this matter and look forward to your assessment and recommendations. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. John Smith, MD 

XYZ Orthopedic Clinic 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Email: john.smith@xyzclinic.com 


